
 

 

 
July 4th, 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank all of our students, parents and staff for their flexibility, 

patience and support throughout our school year together.  I also would like to acknowledge and 

thank our Catholic School Council and our volunteers for their support of our school community 

through our hot lunch program and virtual art night.   

 

I truly hope everyone has a restful and relaxing summer where you can cherish opportunities to 

create memories with family and friends.  I look forward to seeing everyone again on our first day of 

school:  Wednesday, September 7th, 2022.  Please see below for a few updates regarding Holy 

Spirit CES.  

 
Construction Project  
This summer Holy Spirit will undergo construction.  All of our asphalt play areas and staff parking 
lots will be repaved.  The staff parking lot and play areas will be closed until the project has been 
completed for the beginning of our next school year.  This will also include a portion of our 
Kindergarten play area. 
 
Class Placements 2022-2023 School Year 

Please note that an email will be sent to parents on Tuesday September 6th, 2022 indicating their 
child’s classroom teacher and instructions for the first day of school. 
 

Agendas 2022-2023 School Year Update 

As we did this year, we will be ordering agendas for our students in Grades 1 to 6 for the upcoming 
school year.  Please note that our Intermediate students will continue to use their Google 
Classroom and Google Calendar for their homework assignments.  More information regarding how 
to purchase agendas will be sent home in September at the start of our next school year. 
 

Yearbook 

Our 2021-2022 yearbook is in the process of being completed as we look to add some of our June 

events to this family keepsake.  Yearbooks will be sent home in the Fall once they arrive at the 

school to all families who have ordered. 

Have a wonderful and blessed summer, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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